
BANKS NEED
TO PAY UP

You may have seen speculation recently in the media about Armaguard’s financial situation.

It is more important than ever that every worker is a
union member to give workers a powerful voice. 

If you’re not a member or know someone who isn’t,
scan the QR code or click here to join now.

IF YOU'RE NOT A MEMBER, JOIN TODAY.

We are in this together and will fight for the best outcomes for members.

MARCH 2024
ARMAGUARD UPDATE

Understandably members have expressed concern to the TWU. In the coming weeks we’ll be in touch as much as
possible with members, as well as with the company, to ensure the best possible outcomes.

BANKS MUST STEP UP
We’re calling for urgent action from banks to safeguard the industry
Banks making billions of dollars of profit, who as clients hold the economic power at
the top of the supply chain, must stop the relentless squeeze on Armaguard 
The big 4 banks have made $32.5 billion in profits while the cash-in-transit industry
is under huge pressure—they must step up

WHAT HAPPENS NOW?
There’s a national delegates’ meeting scheduled for Wednesday 3 April 
We’ll keep members updated with any changes as they develop

WE’LL CONTINUE TO MEET WITH ARMAGUARD
Bargains and current discussions with company are ongoing as committed 
Workers must remain at the centre of consultation and must be prioritised

NATIONAL
DELEGATES’

MEETINGS
WED 3 APRIL

$32.5 BILLION
IN PROFITS

https://www.twu.com.au/join/

